

September 13, 2021

Mr. Patrick-John Hann US NRC Region III 2443 Warrenville Road, Ste 210 Lisle, IL 60532-4352

License # 24-05245-01

Dear Mr. Hann,

Currently, Northeast Regional Medical Center no longer possesses any I-131.

nthony E. Reene MBA

As requested, I have reviewed and agree with information that was submitted in emails dates July 15th & July 26th.

Your timely review of our application is much appreciated.

Anthony E. Keene

Chief Executive Officer

Northeast Regional Medical Center